MINUTES OF THE APRIL 30, 2019 BUDGET WORKSHOP

The Onondaga Township Board held a budget meeting on April 30, 2019. This meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. Jim arrived at 6:15 pm. No citizens were present.

The location for this meeting was 4756 Baldwin St., Onondaga, MI.

We discussed the estimated revenues for the year 2019-2020 that we had skipped over. We then discussed waiting for the November 2020 election to ask for a millage for the roads and the fire department. We continued working on the expenditure portion of the budget, starting with the inspector portion, continuing to the end. Jim, the fire chief, arrived and we discussed emergency services revenues and expenditures. We compared income to spending and will try to come closer at our next budget workshop. Meeting adjourned at 7:05 pm.

Minutes Written and submitted by

Diane Johnson Onondaga Township Clerk